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[CE SBAC] Option E
1 message

Bryan Milward <bmilward24@gmail.com> Mon, May 6, 2024 at 2:52 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Good afternoon,

My wife and I just recently moved to Cape Elizabeth with our 1 year old in November. We would like to express our
support for Option E in the proposed school options. We are aware it has the highest “sticker price” of the 3 options
but feel that it best addresses the current needs of the school system and avoids kicking the can down the road
further. Thank you for your hard work on this process.

Best,
Bryan Milward
2 Dearborn Dr
Cape Elizabeth, 04107
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